
 

                Scoop                                           
  Apr 25, 2013 

Sorry for the delay in publishing the Scoop 

There were some problems with the Club Runner site. 

HAPPY BUCK$ 

Jan Henderson is happy to introduce her guest Rachel Eytalos who is one of our ASR scholarship 
recipients. 

Doran Powell is happy to announce that Dropkick Murphys will be performing at Koots on July 13th. 

Michael Archer is happy about the recent visit to the crime lab.  It was great and interesting. 

Dave Stratton is happy to announce that he has survived another birthday. 

Amy Mackey-Hornak is happy to fine herself $10 for her cell phone going off at the last meeting, and 
she is also happy to be celebrating her Rotary Anniversary. 

Sam Lazenby is happy to announce that he is going south for a two week golf outing. 

Geri Crowley has a happy buck for the recent girl’s night out.  It was great fun. 

Scott McMurren is happy to announce that there are some great airfare deals.  Round trip from NY 
and back is currently running $358. 

Keith Silver is happy to be celebrating his one year Rotary Anniversary.  Additionally, he is happy to 
announce that the recent crime lab visit counts as a make-up. 

Dan Johnson could not be happier about the recent beer festival that he attended.  It was awesome 
and had unlimited brews. 

Dan Newman is happy to share that he will be having an open house at his new place.  Stop over if 
you would like to get to know him better.  He is also happy to introduce his guest Wes Moore. 

Colleen Baer is happy, sad or not sure about Jan’s pending birthday season.  The official start is next 
week!  Whoop! Whoop! 
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Kevin Taylor is happy about his pending trip to Australia and New Zealand. 

Nate Baer is happy to announce that he thinks Jan Henderson has aged quite well. 

Bill is happy to share that he is celebrating his 30th wedding anniversary. 

SPEAKER/S:  Scared Scriptless Improv, Led by Jason Martin 

Yes, this too could have been Scott McMurren’s acting career launch! 

Scared Scriptless is Alaska’s longest running improve troupe.  They have been entertaining audiences since 2000, and are currently 
performing the 2nd and 4th Saturday of every month in downtown Anchorage at the Snow Goose Restaurant & Brewery. 

For additional information contact Jason at 907.310.1973 or via email at jason@scaredscriptlesscom 

 Mark Your Calendar: 

May 09, 2013  

Al Herman, Vice Dean UAA Business School  

Entrepreneurship in Alaska  

May 16, 2013  

Ed Rasmusson  

Alaska's Economic Future  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comings and Goings…. 

Proposed for Membership: 
 
Leave of Absence: 

 
Resignations from club: 

 

 APRIL BIRTHDAYS!             
             

Perry Merkel                          4/4 

Ken Anderson                        4/10 

John (Jack) Harris                  4/11 

Lyn Whitley                           4/15 

Dan Locke                             4/19 

Paul Schilling                         4/20 

Bruce Davison                       4/22 

Mike Ferris                            4/24 

  

 

APRIL CLUB ANNIVERSARIES! 

   

4/1/81                         Jerry Hines 

4/7/05                         Laura Godenzi 

http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Speakers/SpeakersList.aspx?accountid=2444&eid=0&tid=4#436958
http://www.clubrunner.ca/portal/Speakers/SpeakersList.aspx?accountid=2444&eid=0&tid=4#436959


4/12/12                       Keith Silver 

4/14/11                       Yuri Lackey 

4/21/94                       Paul Michelsohn 

4/21/04                       Amy Mackey-Hornak 

4/25/91                       Bruce Davison 

4/25/02                       Rich Wilson 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 
 

 Jess Hinker with the AMERICAN CANCER SOCIETY shared with us that their upcoming event "The 
Relay for Life"  will take place on May 31 and June 1.  This is a fun and exciting overnight event.  The 
American Cancer Society is selling Luminary Bags.  The bags are $10 each and can be purchased in 
honor of or in memory of.  Purchase your bag and write the person's name that you are recognizing 
on the bag.   

NEW MEMBER INDUCTION:  Congratulations to our newest member Justin Thompson.  Justin is 
with New York Life and his classification is financial services.  Welcome Aboard!    

ASR’s Website  
All are encouraged to visit our club website at www.anchoragesouthrotary.org 
While at the site take a moment to edit your profile and contact information. 
 
Karl Berglund (Exchange Student) Not sure how to reach Karl?  He can be reached at 907-717-
6444, home: 907-349-8868, or via email: karlberglund@gmail.com  The best way to reach Karl is by 
sending a text message. 

PRESIDENT-ELECT:      
Doran Powell 
REPORTER:                  
Michelle Engelke 
GREETER: 
Rob Morris     
SPLIT THE POT: 
Jan Henderson 
FLAG SALUTE:  
Rob Neuroth 
INVOCATION:     
Vicki Cook 
INTRODUCTIONS: 
Nate Baer 
SGT AT ARMS:  
Kevin Taylor 
 
 
 
 
 

Kevin’s Korner:    

A happy person is not a person in a certain set of 

circumstances, but rather a person with a certain set of 
attitudes.  Hugh Downs 

It’s great to be in a club with so many happy people!   
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